
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hertford County Board of Commissioners Expresses Gratitude to David 

Cotton for Years of Dedicated Service 

Hertford County, June 2, 2023 — The Hertford County Board of 

Commissioners is pleased to extend its heartfelt appreciation to David Cotton, 

who will be concluding his tenure as County Manager on July 31, 2023. Mr. 

Cotton has decided to embark on a new career opportunity in Cleveland 

County as County Manager, and we wish him great success in his future 

endeavors. 

During his tenure as County Manager in Hertford County, David Cotton has 

exhibited exemplary leadership and unwavering commitment to the 

betterment of the community. His invaluable contributions have left an 

indelible mark on the county, positively impacting the lives of its residents. 

Under Mr. Cotton's guidance, Hertford County has achieved numerous 

milestones and witnessed remarkable growth. His strategic vision and 

innovative approach have played a pivotal role in the successful 

implementation of various development projects, infrastructure 

improvements, and community initiatives. Through his astute financial 

management, the county has experienced fiscal stability, enabling the 

realization of vital programs and services for the benefit of all constituents. 

The Board of Commissioners extends its deepest gratitude to David Cotton for 

his remarkable service, dedication, and tireless efforts in advancing the 

interests of Hertford County. His exceptional leadership skills, professionalism, 

and integrity have been an inspiration to both his colleagues and the 

community at large. 



As Mr. Cotton transitions to his new role in Cleveland County, we are 

confident that he will continue to make a positive impact and bring about 

positive change. His expertise and commitment to public service will 

undoubtedly contribute to the continued growth and prosperity of Cleveland 

County. 

The Hertford County Board of Commissioners will soon initiate the process of 

selecting a qualified candidate to fill the position of County Manager. We 

remain committed to upholding the high standards set by Mr. Cotton and 

ensuring a seamless transition for the betterment of Hertford County and its 

residents. 

Please join us in expressing our sincere appreciation to David Cotton for his 

exceptional service and in wishing him all the best as he embarks on this new 

chapter in his career. 

 

 
 


